
8th Grade Weekly Newsletter 
 

Announcements 
Welcome to 8th Grade. In the coming weeks, we will send out a weekly newsletter that will 

provide announcements, information, and a glimpse at the week ahead in our classes. This is 
the first line of communication for what is going on at school, so be sure to check here weekly. 

We are excited for this year and look forward to a great experience with our students.  
 

Guidance-Mrs.Deen 
 
 
 

 

Language Arts 
 
 
 
 

 

Math 8/Math 1 
We are excited to welcome your students to the 8th grade hallway. This week they will 
spend time getting acclimated to the classroom and their new table group members. 

They will learn expectations and procedures for the math classroom. In addition, they 
will review how to plot a point on a coordinate grid.  

 
 

 
 

Science 
Students will spend this first week engaging in Kagan Collaborative Structures.  In 
addition, they will practice Claims, Evidence and Reasoning (CER) skills.  Students 

need to return:  Student Inventory, Safety Contract and any teacher specific 
documents! 

 

Social Studies 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


